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25 January 2024 
 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-25495-b4a94ea3@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Ref: OIA-2023/24-0447 
 
Dear John Luke 
 
Official Information Act request relating to Appointment of King's Counsel 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act (the Act), received on 23 
January 2024. You requested: 
 

“ I noted, 
https://gazette.govt.nz/notice/id/2023-go5860 
 
Can I please kindly request the template appointment letter of KC and also the one 
issue to The Honourable Judith Collins. ” 

 
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet does not hold information relating to your 
request, but I believe such information is held by the Crown Law Office. Accordingly, I have 
decided to transfer your request to the Crown Law Office under section 14(b)(i) of the Act.  
 
The Crown Law Office has the usual timeframes under the Act from receipt of this transfer to 
make a decision on your request.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Amy Teague  
Manager – Ministerial Services 
Strategy, Governance and Engagement  
 


